

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

City of Saskatoon Impound Lot Business Model

Recommendation of the Committee

That rate changes for the City-owned Impound Lot be brought forward as part of the 2020/2021 Multi-Year Business Plan and Budget Process.

History

At the April 1, 2019 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a report of the General Manager, Community Services dated April 1, 2019 was considered.

Your Committee also received presentations from the following with regard to the matter:

- Andrew Shaw, NSBA;
- Geoff Roller, Roadside Responders Association of Saskatchewan Inc.;
- Harvey Britton, Roadside Responders Association of Saskatchewan Inc.; and
- Mike Schroeder, Always Towing.

Your Committee also resolved, within its delegated authority, that the Administration report back on the possibility of discontinuing City impound lot operations.

Attachment

April 1, 2019 report of the General Manager, Community Services